
The Lake Huron North Shore Elk Advisory Committee Invites the Farming 
Community to Participate in Setting Elk Population Targets 

What can you expect? 

• Find out how the committee is working 
with MNRF to assist with setting 
population targets and determining 
ways to deal with human-elk conflicts 
on farms 

• Learn about the status of the elk herd 
from MNRF Biologist, Jim Trottier 

• Have your opportunity to provide 
input into population objectives and 
options for managing the herd  

 

 

Where and When? 

Two sessions will be held: 

• Iron Bridge Lions Club, 10 Clarissa St, Iron 
Bridge, Tuesday, October 18, 2016 at 8:00       
p.m.; and, 

• MacLennan Hall, 762 MacLennan Rd., 
Tarbutt Township, Thursday, October 20, 
2016 at 8:00 p.m. 

We want your input.  Your participation is 
important to ensure that we are getting it 
right.   

Please RSVP to Ginette Wilkins at 
ginette.wilkins@ontario.ca or 705-356-3002. 
 

 

 

We look forward to meeting with you! 
Snacks and beverages will be provided.   


